
Knights of Columbus
MICHIGAN STATE COUNCIL

6025 Wall Street
Sterling Heights, Michigan 48312

Office: (586) 883-9456
Fax: (586) 883-9473

E-Mail: StateOffice@mikofc.org

WILLIAM H. CHASSE
State Deputy
PO Box 1090

East Lansing, MI 48823

REv. PAuL E. ERICkSOn
501 Marshall Street
Lansing, MI 48912

WALTER k. WInkLE, JR.
State Secretary
2600 Ellsworth

Columbus, Michigan 48063

CHRISTOPHER A. kOLOMJEC
State Treasurer
378 Fisher Road

Grosse Pte. Farms, Michigan 48230

CHARLES E. MCCuEn, III
State Warden
23249 Deziel

St. Clair Shores, MI 48082

BARRy M. BORSEnIk
State Advocate

9673 Downing Rd.
Birch Run, MI 48415


	Text1:                                     MICHIGAN VALUES LIFE PETITION DRIVE TO BAN   
                                                      DISMEMBERMENT ABORTION
                                THANKSGIVING “HOME FOR THE HOLIDAY” INITIATIVE

Dear Brother Knights, Ladies, Family, & Friends

As we approach the Thanksgiving holiday, we consider with Gratitude the many gifts and blessings that have been so graciously bestowed upon us in this Life.  Unfortunately, we are all too familiar that so  many pre-born lives are never given that chance – their precious lives cut short by abortion. 
The ongoing Petition Drive to enable a Ban on Dismemberment or Partial Birth Abortion, coordinated by the Michigan Values Life Committee of MI Right to Life and fully supported by the Knights of Columbus, seeks to defend the Sanctity of Life and secure this greatest Gift for all among our most vulnerable.

Many of you have joined this effort in circulating petitions within your community and conducting organized petition drives within your parishes. Through all your efforts, this initiative has made great progress toward the goal of collecting 400,000 signatures. While it is currently within reach, there still remains much MORE WORK TO BE DONE and time is growing short as the Dec. 23 deadline approaches. 
SUCCESS of this effort is imperative, and FAILURE through lack of effort would be detrimental to the UNBORN. 
Whatever your level of involvement-whether it’s been much, a little, or none- the timing is now critical. We need your active participation and engagement of others in your Councils, parishes, community, neighborhoods- all across this Great State. If you haven’t yet conducted a Parish Petition Drive, please contact Michigan Values Life for supplies to do so.  If you already have and might do another, please do. If you might know of other churches and Christian communities, groups, individuals that have not yet been reached or given the opportunity to sign in support, please contact them today!
Many of us have ample supplies of unused petitions.  I strongly encourage you distribute them among fellow Knights, parishioners, friends, and family in a Home for the Holiday campaign to put them to use within the homes and around the tables at which we’ll gather. EVERY SIGNATURE COUNTS!
As we give Thanks together with family and friends during this season, what better expression of our gratitude than to SHARE THE GIFT OF LIFE!
Vivat Jesus, and God Bless You All! 
William H. Chasse State Deputy, & Tim & Cindy Donovan Pro Life Chair Couple



